
St. John's offers a scholarship to students who would like to go to Crossways Camps this summer. The church 

pays 75% of the fee for camp. We encourage families to register early. The deadline for Early Bird registration 

deadline is in March. You can register for camp at www.crosswayscamps.org. 

Selection Policy 

Camperships will be awarded on the basis of the following: 

• Giving back to the church. This is just a small list but an idea of giving back to St. John’s by helping with events, worship or 

other activities that would assist and serve St. John’s. 

• After camp report. The child will need to report back to the congregation about their experience at camp. The child can either 

talk with the council about their experience at a meeting, write about attending camp or for children under grade 2 can draw 

pictures of things that went on at camp. 

Applications must be filled out completely to be considered. Drop application off at the church office. 

Summer camp applications are due at least one month prior to the camp date being attended. You will be 

notified of the scholarship amount granted by the third Wednesday of the month. 

Church Camp Campership 

Application 

Write a short paragraph indicating... 

Why you want to attend a church camp? 
 
 

 

 

What you can bring back to your church or community from things learned and enjoyed at camp?  

Student Name: __________________________________________ Parent Name: __________________________________  

Address: _______________________________________________ City, State, Zip: ________________________________  

Phone Number: _________________________________________ Cell Number: __________________________________  

Which Crossways Camp are you attending:   Imago Dei Village      Pine Lake     Waypost 

What is the date(s) of camp? ______________________   

Are any children from your family attending camp?     Yes         No 


